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Hunter, Tom,

 

Hope you each had a great holiday weekend.

 

The attached image shows the current disturbance at our Maybell project where our road builder got a little carried away last month.  The total
disturbance shown in the image is 2.55 ac.  The total permitted disturbance is 4.54 acres.  As I mentioned on the phone, we had a strong conversation
with the operator and he will not make the same mistake.

 

We are about 1/3 of the way through the program and the drilling is going well.  Sumps are taking a little longer to drain then we expected but we are
keeping them fenced.  We will remain under the total permitted disturbance and I’ll keep you posted if any other issues arise.

 

Tim

 

 

Timothy R. Brown

U.S. Country Manager
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